
     
 
 
 
   

News around  
The Highlands 

     With no board meeting this month, 
things have been quiet. The next Board 
meeting will be January 25th at 1:00 
pm.  
      Reflecting upon this past year, we 
have had some hard times. We have lost 
many of our neighbors and friends and 
others have had personal losses as well. 
Our hope is that the new year brings 
less losses and more peace.   
      Traditionally, a new year brings many new (or renewal of 
old) resolutions. Statistically, by March, they have all failed. So 
I would like to offer some new year resolutions that might be 
attainable.  

1. Practice remembering where I left the keys/phone/glasses.  
2. Gain weight. 
3. Do something. (Leaving the house counts!) 
4. Drink coffee. 
5. Stop using the alarm clock. 
6. Successfully get older. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

For those of you who are missing Bingo, the Elks Lodge (749 
Jackson St.) offer bingo every Tuesday night. Doors open at 
5:00 pm and the games start at 6:30 pm 
 
January 13, 09:00-11:00 am Birding at Ford’s Pond. 
Meet: 9 am at Ford’s Pond parking lot -382 Church Rd, 

Sutherlin. From I-5 take Exit 136, drive west on Hwy 138 and at 1 mile, turn left onto 
Church Rd. The walk will be approximately 2 hours long. Participants can leave when 
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ONGOING EVENTS 
Bowling – 12:30 pm 
Mondays at Ten Down 
Bowling Lanes 
 

Clubhouse Coffee – 
every other Tuesday at 
09:30 am, see Calendar 
Billiards - 
Mon/Wed/Thurs 11am 
Walk Walk Exercise –         
M-W-F 8:45-9:30 am 
Chair Yoga - Mon/Wed/Fri 
9:30-10:00 am  
Bingo – Postponed until 

summer 
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they need to. Water-proof shoes such as mud boots are suggested. Bring binoculars. 
Loaners are available. 
 
January 15, 10:00 am -2:00 pm MLK Day River Clean Up at Stewart Park Pavilion. 
Sign up through JustServe.org. Wear appropriate clothes/shoes and bring a water 
bottle. 
 
January 18, 5:30 Making Brats with Wayne at Melrose Vineyards. Tickets ($65) 
limited to 45 people and includes appetizers, sausage dinner, 2 drinks, & 1 lb of brats 
to take home. Purchase tickets at https://www.melrosevineyards.com 
 

SCAMS 
It seems that more and more scams are creeping up in email, phone calls and on 
Facebook. if you are wondering if it is legitimate:  
Carole Hogge has provided a flyer regarding phone scams below: 
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For emails:  
1. Look at the sender’s address. If it is a private address and does not contain any 

information related to the email, it is not legitimate. For example, a email that has a 
logo that looks like your bank, suggests your account may have been hacked. Look 
at the sender’s address above the main message. It will be above your email 
address. If it looks like a private email address and does not have the company’s 
name in it, it is most likely from a scammer. The sender address will be in between 
the < and > signs. In the case below, the sender address is <admin@vigaro.com> 
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2. Urgent or threatening emails are also often clear indicators of a fake message. Such 
as the previous example from Chase. By creating a sense of urgency or fear, they’ll 
trick you into clicking on a link or downloading a suspicious attachment. Don’t 
click on it. Delete the email instead. 
 

3. Check for spelling errors and incorrect grammar. If an email contains multiple 
spelling mistakes or poor grammar, it's likely from a bot rather than a real person.  

 
4. An offer too good to be true. For example, you get an email that says you qualify to 

receive a prize from a company in Texas. You’ve never been to Texas and haven’t 
entered any contests.  

 
5. Missed package delivery. I actually received one of these during Christmas. It was 

from the US Postal Service and said they had tried to deliver a package but missed 
me. I was expecting a package that had to be signed for. It said I could schedule a 
Redelivery Date by clicking on the link below and filling out form PS 3849. I had 
never heard of having to do this. I looked at the return address and sure enough, it 
was from USPostalSystem < 7asw76tem@efliorbitz.yahoo.com> A few days later, 
I HAD missed a delivery, but the post office left a little yellow slip, the kind I was 
used to, with the redelivery date. 

 
Facebook scams: 

1. You receive a new message that you must verify your account by clicking on a 
link. This is not how they verify your account. Don’t click on the link. 

 
2.  Before ordering anything from Facebook, check the Better Business Bureau and 

look up their company online.  
 

Hope this helps! 
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